
SEASON OF GIVING

The spirit of the holiday season is upon us once again and the attorneys and staff at O’Neil,
Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing wanted to do something special for our community. For
our annual holiday donation drive, we collected items and monetary donations to be given to
the Milwaukee Rescue Mission.  Milwaukee Rescue Mission is a nonprofit organization that
operates homeless shelters in Milwaukee providing food, shelter, clothing, and a range of
community services to many needy people in our area.

From all of us at O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing:

“Best wishes for a wonderful holiday and a very Happy New Year!” 

https://www.wilaw.com/season-of-giving/
https://milmission.org/

